

Whitegate End Community Primary School & Nursery

Butterworth Lane

Chadderton

Oldham

OL9 8EB

Tel.No.:- 0161 770 5460

E-mail:- info@whitegateend.oldham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss S. Ashton BA HONS QTS N.P.Q.H.

November 27, 2015

## Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our Christmas Celebrations, we will be having a Christmas Jumper/T-shirt Day on Friday 4<sup>th</sup> December 2015, to coincide with the Christmas Fair. On Friday 4<sup>th</sup>, the children should wear their school uniform, but partnered with a Christmas Jumper or T-shirt. I have got mine already; blue with snowmen on it! As part of this event, we are kindly asking for donations of £1 to the PTFA who use this money to fund events and projects across school. Thank you for your generosity and I look forward to seeing your children in their Christmas jumpers next Friday.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Klimiuk Year 4 Class teacher and representative of the PTFA

